

Knowledge Faith

Service

Leadership



February 21, 2017

Newsletter

Important Dates

2/19 Happy 1/2 Birthday Fr. Louis

2/20 No School

2/21 Ms. Annette in Grades 1-3 **PreK and Kindergarten to Milestones** DARE Grade 3 and 5

Happy Birthday GiGi Messer

2/22 Mass

2/23 Kindergarten Parent Lunch 1:00 Dr. Mike visits Early Childhood Happy Birthday 1/2 Sophia Lacina

2/24 Field trip to Water Park!!

2/25 Happy Birthday Lydia Shaney



St. Baldricks

It's time to start forming our St. Baldricks Team again. This is our 6th year creating a team of students who are willing to shave their heads to raise money for childhood cancer research. Over the last 5 years we have raised over \$33,000! That is amazing! You can support us by joining our team or donating. Our school has already collected \$100 from our Jeans Days first semester! A note went home yesterday with detailed information on how to support the team. Thank you in advance for helping us to make a difference for children fighting cancer!



Burning Palms

We will be burning palms on February 28 during morning prayer in preparation for Lent. If you have any palms at home that you would like burned, please send them to school by next Monday.

Enrollment

We have already had several families take advantage of the early registration discount. Remember, current families who register before March 3 receive 50% of their registration fee!

Science Fair

Mark your calendars now! We will be having a Science Fair on Thursday, March 23. Time to start planning out

vour amazing science project. Take advantage of books from the library or ideas on-line. What creative way can you think off to showcase your scientific abilities? Watch for information to come home soon.



Water Park

We are going to the Grand Lodge Water Park on Friday. The bus will leave around 9:00 for those parents who wish to follow us down. We are looking forward to a fun and exciting day! In the event of inclement weather, the trip will be canceled and parents will be notified via OptionC.



Plan Ahead

During the season of Lent, we do not eat meat on Ash Wednesday or any Fridays. If you are sending cold lunch with your child, please be mindful of this observance.

